SOUTH CITIES
CHURCH

Letter from Pastor Dave Zuleger

Welcome to South Cities Church!

We are a family in Christ that exists to love God, love our neighbors, and make disciples
of all peoples! We would love it if you would consider joining our family as we pursue
this together as a local church.

At South Cities, we believe all human beings are made in God's image and worthy of
dignity, care, and respect. We live in a world that often disregards those with disabilities.
Yet, the word of God tells us that all people - including those with disability - were knit
together in their mother's womb - fearfully and wonderfully made. We celebrate and
honor our Creator by celebrating and honoring all those made by him in his image. You
are very welcome here.

And so, we are eager to invite you into our church family to serve and be served, to love
and be loved. Perhaps you are a caregiver of some sort that is wondering how a child,
family member; or friend might be welcomed at our church. We won't be perfect, but I'm
confident that we will do our best to see, know, and serve each person that comes
through our doors and we trust that God will help us fold them into the family that Jesus
is knitting together in these south cities. It would be our joy to seek to help you love God
with all your heart, to love you and help you love your neighbors as yourself, and to see
you grow as a disciple that faithfully walks with Jesus and helps others do the same.

So, come! And if you have questions or need accommodations before you come, please
reach out and we will do our best to get you the information you need to navigate your
time with us.

Looking forward to seeing you,
Pastor Dave



